
	
  

Ernest S. McBride, Sr. High School  
(New High School #1 at the former DeMille MS Site) 

Construction Site Tour 
 

Thursday, August 30, 2012 
4:30 PM – 6:00 PM 

 
 
 
Information: 
 
Citizens’ Oversight Committee members will be meeting on August 30, 2012 at 4:30 PM to visit 
Long Beach Unified School District’s Ernest S. McBride, Sr. High School construction site. The 
tour will provide a brief status update on the new high school, as well as a close view and tour of 
the site.  
 
All attendees shall confirm attendance by 12:00 PM on Wednesday August 29, 2012.  
 
Regarding safety, all attendees are required to wear long pants and proper footwear. Proper 
footwear includes shoes/boots that extend to the top of the ankle or higher and are completely 
closed with no heels. No open toe shoes are allowed. Work or hiking boots are preferred. The 
District upon arrival will provide safety vest, protective eyewear, and hardhats.   
	
  
Location: 
 
Ernest S. McBride, Sr. High School (Former DeMille MS site) 
7025 East Parkcrest Street 
Long Beach, CA 90808 
 
 
Contact: 
 
Steven McGuckin, AIA 
Program Management Consultant 
Measure K School Bonds 
smcguckin@lbschools.net 
(562) 997-7553 (Office) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION FOR ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY 
Any individual with a disability who requires reasonable accommodation to participate in a COC meeting may request 

assistance by contacting the office of the Superintendent’s Office, 1515 Hughes Way, Long Beach, CA 90810; 
telephone: (562) 997-8240; fax: (562) 997-8280. 


